
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Project Name: Design and Construction of Watermain on Erie Street 
Project No: 2022-01 

 
Dear Port Colborne Resident,  
 
Please be advised the City has retained Stonecast Contracting Limited for the 

construction of the new watermain. Prior to any construction, OZA Inspections Ltd. will 

be conducting a survey of buildings/structures determined in close proximity to the 

watermain to verify and document existing conditions.   

Please know the inspection may require interior and/or exterior inspection. The City has 

verified all OZA Inspectors are fully vaccinated and will be required to wear a mask 

and/or face shield for all interior inspections and in-person communication/interaction.   

The City of Port Colborne recognizes that construction is an inconvenience to residents 

and business owners. Every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to 

residents and to carry out the work with as few interruptions to services as possible.  

We thank-you for your patience. Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions, or require further information, please contact Eliza Durant, 
Civil Technologist at eliza.durant@portcolborne.ca or 905-835-2900 x 215. 
More information about this project, including notices and updates can also be found by 

visiting our website. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eliza Durant, 
City Representative 
 
 

Engineering Offices: 1 Killaly Street West    
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